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Hanover Conservation Committee Minutes for Wednesday, June 8, 2016 
 

Present: Ed Chamberlain, John Trummell, Bill Mlacak, Jim Kennedy, Whit Spaulding, 

Vicki Smith 

 

Septic Replacement  Project, 246 Hanover Center Road 

Present: Chris Leister (Hogg Hilll) 

Reviewed septic system replacement project and removal of old discharge pipe which 

currently discharges directly into the brook 

The septic replacement project was unanimously recommended 

 

26 River Rd. bank stabilization project 

Present: Scott Williams (Pathways Consulting), Bruce Swomley (property owner) 

Stabilizaton project with revised smaller scope approved unanimously  

 In order to protect the river bank: 

 -Construction to rely predominantly on hand work vs wheeled/ tracked vehicles 

 -Stabilize existing footpath with timber crib steps and/or waterbars 

-Add the linear feet of impact along the river to Wetland & Buffer Impact 

Summary Table 

-Build dock anchor system to withstand high velocity current during high volume 

dam releases 

 -Wanner Earth Moving to be contractor of record 

-Project be continuously monitored by a qualified professional during 

construction 

-Commission strongly recommended that storm water run-off from the house be   

directed away from the slope below the house. 

May HCC minutes and site visit minutes approved. 

Committee Reports 

 Trails Committee 

  Discussed projects and initiatives of Trails committee including: 

   Quabbin To Cardigan, Trescott Lands, UVTA work in Hanover 

Miscellaneous Business 

 

Adjourned at 9:00 PM 

 
 


